
 

 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Families, 

I am very pleased to be able to announce our Ofsted report is now available.  We are 

thrilled to announce Ofsted have judged us to be a ‘Good’ school.  We are especially 

pleased that Ofsted recognised the hard work that staff, children, families and governors 

have put into developing our school. 

 

Below and over page is a summary of findings and the full report can be found on our 

website and sent out today via Class Dojo.  Please pop into the school office if you would 

like a paper copy. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Hussey 

Executive Headteacher 
 

St. Catherine’s C of E Primary School 

Launceston 

Cornwall 

PL15 7HX 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Hussey        Telephone: 01566 772198 

Email: stcatherines@andaras.org       WEBSITE – www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk 
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